
From: O'Loughlin, Suzanne   
Sent: 05 January 2024 08:58 
To: Ashworth, Helen  
Subject: RE: 231220 13336 Lea Community Primary School - 4 classroom extension - planning 
 
Hello Helen, 
 
In response to your email and to the respondents concerns:- 
 

• I would hope that the parking issues on Greavestown Lane and Westerlong will be improved 
with the formation of the new car-park as this will provide extra parking for the school staff 
and visitors. 

• There will be a screening plan drawn up by the landscape architect which will address the 
boundary to the properties on Blackpool Road. 

• The building has been moved further away from the boundary in consideration of the 
proximity and overlooking of the classroom windows. 

• The contractor has been contacted regarding the issue with the rats and they will continue 
to liaise with the school on this matter. 

 
Could you please let me know if you need any further information/sketches from me on the 
proposed development in preparation for the committee meeting. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
 
Suzanne 
 
 
Suzanne O'Loughlin 
Senior Technician (Architects) 
Asset Management Service 
Lancashire County Council 
T: 01772 530417 
E:   
W: www.lancashire.gov.uk 
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